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English Translation
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March 21, 1942

IJW

Dear Dr. Bredig,

I am glad that Werner Hochwald sent you the $40. I would also like to thank you for all your

efforts.

In the meantime, the matter in Washington has been settled and I will travel there. The

director of the St. Paul Refugee Committee believes
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it is necessary that either I or Hochwald’s brother appear as a witness. A local lawyer, who

personally knows the Director of the Interdepartmental Committee responsible for the cases,

told me the same thing.

I also asked to arrange a meeting with an attorney at the National Refugee Service before

https://digital.sciencehistory.org/works/oobgxoe


the hearing so that I can learn a little bit about the process.

I am not sure to what extent Hochwald's patent cases could influence the hearing favorably

or unfavorably. Do you know anything about it? In any case, I would be very grateful if you

could arrange for me to receive a brief report from Mr. Holske in the next few days,
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including information on whether Hochwald has other registered patents here.

I would then like to discuss with a lawyer whether I should submit the report, refer to it, or

not mention it at all.

Best regards,

Ilse Wolfsberg

Please say hello to Ms. Hayn for me.


